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Dear Parents, 
 
We began the week going through the Lord’s Prayer and thinking about how we could link it to our daily lives. It was lovely 
to hear all the wonderful ideas that the children came up with. It was also lovely to welcome Caroline back into school on 
Wednesday and she was so impressed with the children’s understanding of our Christian value of Generosity.  
 
Parents, we would like to thank you for your support in helping the children follow the school rules and supporting us in any 
decisions we have made in school. Any issues that have occurred this half term have been resolved quickly thanks to the 
support given and the consistency we have had between school and home. 
We hope you have a restful break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 30th October. 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Copeland Class would like to thank Poppy P for giving everyone an Eiffel Tower Keyring. Mrs 
Ansell would like to say a huge well done to all our Cross-Country Superstars who represented Sheering School so well. Also, 
a huge thank you to all our parents who helped transport the children to the event.  Mrs Ashbee would like to add, the 
team’s behaviour was impeccable, they represented Sheering School and themselves with Pride. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Sienna – Learn to swim Level 2, Mya – Karate-Red Stripe Belt. 
School: Jack K, Logan, Lia, Ela, Finley M, Elliana, Rory, George F, Simy, Sylvia, Freddy H, Scarlett J, Mae, Mya, Alfie J were 
presented with their Bronze BLP. Patrick S, Harry B, Edith, Robin, Sonny, Zac, Elliana, Leo E were presented with their Bronze 
Mathletics Awards and Laura B, Alfie D, Max D Noah D, Elsie-Mae D were presented with their Silver Mathletics Awards. 
Our class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 18,133,726 points and our Top 10 Super Spellers are Patrick S, Alfie 
D, Sophia M, Isabelle W, Noah D, Mya D, Amalie H, Edith D, Laura B, Rose G. Lunchtime Awards were given to Kayla R and 
Belle F. Cross Country Superstars Lilly-Mai K, Patrick, Poppy W, Laura B, Danielle B, Oliver B, Amelie D, Blake W, Sophia W, 
Ray S, Kayla, Fay A, Charlie R Alfie D, Lenny H, Harry S. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been generous with their care of nature. 
Copeland: Thea carefully held a ladybird and gently placed it in the bug hotel. 
Durrington: Finley is always so thoughtful when it comes to looking after God’s creation. He is always ensuring others don’t 
pick leaves or flowers and will collect up what he finds on the ground. 
Fitzwalter: Usually, we have a snail trail in class in the morning and Harry is the first to try and find the snail (with no luck) 
wanting to put it outside. 
Quickbury: Amalie H found a water vole when hunting for twigs and leaves to create her rainforest diorama. She’d carefully 
pick it up by accident before setting it down to go back home. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to; Mya and Gabriel who will all be celebrating their birthdays next week. 
 
 Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Elsie for trying very hard in every subject and always offering to help the teachers in class. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
New Winter Menus 
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Monday 23rd-Friday 27th October: Half term holiday 
Thursday 2nd November -Durrington School Trip 
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Wednesday 15th November -Individual Pupil Photographs 
Friday 24th November – Inset Day 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 
Mrs N Balloqui 
Class Teacher  
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